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Thank you to everyone who ordered Corbi's.
Delivery was successful! We hope everyone

enjoys their order.

Join us for our SEYLAR
Sweetheart Dance on
Friday, February 21st!

RSVP for Tickets HERE

To purchase tickets
please pay via VENMO

at @Seylar-HSA or
cash (please send

cash in an envelope
MARKED with your

Child's Name/
Sweetheart Dance

and amount of tickets
to the MAIN OFFICE)

https://www.seylarhsa.com/tickets
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ALL Seylar families are invited to JOIN US on MARCH
14th as The Lehigh Valley Phantoms will host us as

they play the Wilkes Barre Scranton Penguins at
7:05PM!

Seylar Elementary 4th and 5th grade chorus
members will perform the National Anthem 

on the ice prior to the start of the game!

*Performing students' tickets should be purchased
HERE along with other tickets needed for your family

Next
Meeting
2/24 at
10am

The Lehigh Valley
Phantoms Game!

http://www.seylarhsa.com/
https://fevo-enterprise.com/event/Seylarelementary8?fbclid=IwY2xjawITPTFleHRuA2FlbQIxMQABHf4Odb-sCGdvW1UeHqSQNtAK3NiZUfN3-f46yeVklXfm6IBRlKv3ANeCzA_aem_3LFu58nC8ku1vQcZzUBKEQ

